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 Melville Motor Club Winter Series

The Melville Motor Club Winter Series kicks off on the 20th November at Lochhouses farm near Dunbar East Lothian. The event is designed to appeal to riders of all abilities from youth to adult with classes for all, adult A,B,C, Youth MX2, Big and Small wheel 85, 65 and Autos on a separate track. The track has no major jumps and the sandy going stands up to all but the very worst weather conditions, last year two events were cancelled due to the deep snow but generally the races go ahead even when it rains the day before.
Some of the top riders from Scotland and the north of England have taken part and find the traditional motocross track really enjoyable. Craig Trew has dominated for the past couple of years but the large entry, up to 200 riders, shows that everyone has the chance to enjoy themselves at the end of the year when it is difficult to find somewhere to ride.

The regulations will be available on the Melville website www.melvillemc.co.uk but you must have a licence as there are no one day licences available in Scotland. There is a reduced Melville membership and a reduced cost for your SACU licence that takes you through to the 31st January enabling a rider to compete in the Hare and Hound on the 4th December and the motocross on the 15th January all at Lochhouses. All the adult classes are expected to fill really quickly so don’t delay to avoid disappointment.
Dates 

Motocross

20th November

15th January

5th Febuary

Hare and Hounds

4th December

19th February
